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Thank you to those parents who have emailed me with opinions on our plan to finish the school day at 1:00pm on   
Fridays next term. There have only been a few queries related to the need for childcare and we are therefore 
adding into the plan, that we will look after some children (whose parents cannot avoid having to work on Friday 
afternoons) providing the numbers are manageable. There would be no charge for this provision. Please can I 
have any more views on our ôFriday afternoon planõ by Monday midday, before governors vote on Tuesday night. 
 
We have decided that we will be able to run Breakfast Club in the autumn term for pupils in Year 1 to Year 6. 
Places can be booked now! There will not be any after school clubs - but of course this could change - every-
thing is moving at a pace and the rules/guidance are constantly changing! 
 
In school, we will be keeping pupils in their class bubbles wherever possible. There will be certain times of the 
day when these bubbles will share zones with other bubbles e.g. at lunchtime, but we will limit this to bubbles      
within certain cohorts (Y5/Y6; Y3/Y4; Reception/Y1/Y2; Nursery). 
 
Shropshire Council will be running transport for pupils who are eligible and there will be safety measures in 
place. Those parents requiring the school bus service should contact Shropshire's Transport Team on 01743 
253031, (please also let us know for our records and state end of term arrangements).  Similarly, after-school 
childcare providers can operate and we have asked for clarity from the L.A. and Public Health as to whether we 
can hand children over from different bubbles to be together when collected by childminders. We know how 
important after-school childcare is for parents so we will work closely with local providers to ensure smooth 
and safe practice is achieved. 
 
We will be using staggered drop-off/pick-up times next term and will inform parents of times over the holiday 
period. Drop-offs will be between 08:25 & 08:45; pick-ups between 14:55 & 15:15 (12:40 & 13:00 on Fridays). 
 
If you are reading this newsletter, well done! Please remind others that you are in contact with that every 
week  important information is included - we have had a number of parents tell us they have missed messages 
and return to school news.  As you will appreciate, we need everyone to be up to speed with developments. 
 
Mrs Bollom, our fantastic Forest School leader and a terrific 
Teaching Assistant is sadly leaving us - she has moved out of 
county and has secured a job at another school for September. 
Weõll miss her and wish her well for the future. 
 
We are on the look out for more volunteers to help in school so 
please get in touch if interested or know some-
one who would be willing to help out in one of 
our bubbles. 
 

Alan Brannen 
Headteacher 

 
                                                                                     
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

                        



 

 

 
 
 

Hedgehog Class have been looking at planets.  Take a look 
at what they have been doing: 

Megan James came up with this    
fantastic acrostic poem to help her 

remember the planets: 
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